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Immigration Alert: Social Security Administration Announces Resumption of No-
Match Letters
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On April 12, 2011, the Social Security Administration (SSA) announced
that, effective April 6, 2011, it resumed its practice of sending "No-
Match" letters to employers when the employer’s wage reports provide
social security numbers that do not match with SSA’s records of the
person to whom those numbers were assigned.

Click on the link below to learn more information regarding the "No-
Match" letters.
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